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This IL provides industry notification of the assigronent of the 888 NPA for toll-free services.

After studying several alternatives, the Industry Numbering Commitiee (INC), & stanxding committee
of the Industry Camriers Compatibility Forum (ICCYF), hax reached consensus that the 888 Numbering
Plan Area (NPA) code should be assigned as relief for the 800 NPA code. The Nonth American
Numbering Flan Administration (NANPA), therefore, assigns the 888 NPA code for that purpose.

Details on how the 888 NPA code will be implementad have oot been finalized, it the collective
opinion of industry participamts is that the North American network will be prepared to process calls
1o 388 manbers no later than April 1, 1996,

Procedures for the assignnent of munbers in the 888 NPA code are currently being developed by the
SMSB00 Numbering Adminisration Committee (SNAC) snd will be apnounced when completed

Copies of this letter are being forwarded &0 achieve the widest possible industry distribution and may
be reproduced for further distribution as needed. Questions concerning the contents of this letter
may be referred 10 Jim Desk, Bellcore, st (908) 699-6612.

R. R. Conners
Director
North American Numbering Plan Adminigtration




